
 
 

 
Scholar Leadership Council Report 

November 27, 2017 
 

The Scholar Leadership Council met on Wednesday, November 15, 2017 at 3 pm.  Members 
of the council consist of Ms. Alexis Gordon, Ms. Vania Linares, Ms. Audrey Millaris, Ms. 
Elizbeth Perez, Ms. Zephania Senior, Mr. Avery Stansbury, and Ms. Maryam Zorab, all of 
whom, except Ms. Perez and Ms. Senior, were present at this meeting.  Mr. J.J. Lewis, 
President & CEO, serves as an ex-officio member and interim secretary. 
 
Mr. Lewis provided highlights from the Staff Report: 
 
Organizational Discussion 

The Scholar Leadership Council will meet monthly, using Adobe Connect. At its second 

meeting, the Council will elect its Chair, Vice Chair and Secretary.  

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

This is the first year Compass has organized formal Parent Teacher Conferences, which occurred 

last week and this week.  

 

Promotional Video Project 

Compass is working on a Filming Project with StrongMind in two weeks, in LA and Santa Ana, 

to create promotional videos on Compass. Our goal is to no longer be the best kept secret, but to 

be the best school in the state.  

 

Testimonial Requests 

Member are asked to share testimonials on various sites, including Google, Facebook and Great 

Schools: 

 Google: http://bit.ly/2mvSvW7  

 Facebook: http://bit.ly/2z66Ez8  

 Great Schools: will work on links, not ready as of today 

Mr. Lewis led the committee in a review and discussion on the Scholar Leadership Council 
charge. 
 
Mr. Lewis led the Council in a review and discussion on communication initiatives at 
Compass, where members were given the opportunity to share feedback and ideas that will 
be shared with staff. 
 
Mr. Lewis led the Council in a review and discussion on engagement initiatives at Compass, 
where members were given the opportunity to share feedback and ideas that will be 
shared with staff. 
 

http://bit.ly/2mvSvW7
http://bit.ly/2z66Ez8


Ms. Lewis led the Council in Council Member Feedback, where each member was given the 
opportunity to share ideas with staff. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:58 pm.  Draft minutes can be found on Board on Track. The 
next Scholar Leadership Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 13th 
starting at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. J.J. Lewis  
President & CEO &  

Interim Scholar Leadership  
Council Secretary 

 


